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• The Historic Preservation committee met April 20, 2006 – 6:18pm. 

 
• The committee reviewed its committee goals and objectives to set a more 

determined course of action through the coming months.  The importance 
of maintaining our state and national representation at future preservation 
meetings and conferences is of the utmost importance.  A list of important 
annual conferences and events is included in your board packet for 
review.  Some conferences of special note are the National Trust for 
Historic Preservation Annual Conference, the Florida Trust for Historic 
Preservation and the African American Preservation Group bi-annual 
meeting. 

 
• The committee also held discussion regarding the historic preservation 

committee’s involvement in any park opening ceremonies or events by 
creating a signature activity, project or theme.  Some of the ideas that 
were discussed are, but were not limited to, continuing oral history 
interview collection; developing themes such as “Why I’m Proud of my 
Heritage” and developing an annual collectable Trust poster or image. 

 
• The committee agreed, voted on and pasted a quarterly meeting schedule 

that will begin following the May 18, 2006 meeting.  A copy of the future 
meeting schedule is included in your board packet.  

 
 

 


